
 NOTICE

Date: 20 November 2018

The Dept. of Music, University of Delhi, invites research papers to 
be published for the March 2019 issue of the Departmental 
journal Vageeshwari. Interested authors may click on the "Journal"
link on the Departmental website- music.du.ac.in for detailed 
information. 
 
Those who have submitted their papers earlier, need to submit 
their papers again, according to the new guidelines for Peer-
review, mentioned in the website.
 
The last date for submission of papers in all respects is 20 
December 2018.

Prof. Suneera Kasliwal
DEAN & HEAD 

Faculty of Music & Fine Arts
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